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23rd June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
You may be aware that the National Education Union has announced two more days of 
industrial action in its dispute over pay and school funding. 
 
I am writing to let you know our plans for those days: Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July. 
Unfortunately we will not be able to open the school as normal due to the strike action.  
 
On 5th and 7th July the school will be open to the following students:   
 

 Year 10 and Lower Sixth students 

 Boarders in all year groups 

 Pupils identified as requiring individual support and those entitled to free school 
meals may be supervised in school 

 

Some of the trips and activities scheduled for those days will go ahead. Sports Day will now 
take place on Thursday 6th July.   Unfortunately, the Year 9 vaccinations will not take place 
on 5th July, as scheduled.  An alternative date for these is being arranged with the 
vaccination team. 
  

We will be in touch with students in those groups with more detailed arrangements for the 
day.   
 
The school will not be open for pupils in Years 7, 8 and 9.   
 
Teachers who are not on strike will teach some lessons on Teams for Years 7 to 9. 
 
I am sorry for the disruption that this will cause.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr C J Pyle  
Headmaster 

 


